"Let us Hold High the Lamp of Service for the Welfare of our Hospitals."

P.O. Box 1067, Tweed Heads 2485 Phone (07)

United Hospital Auxiliaries of N.S.W. INC.

(Tweed Heads Branch)

President: Mary Ranger Secretary: Marie Bolster Treasurer: Helen Boddington

21st May 2007

The General Manager Tweed Shire Council PO Box 816 MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Sir,



Our Auxiliary will be conducting our annual fashion parade at the Tweed Heads Civic Centre on Monday May 28th. It is one of our major fund raisers each year. All monies raised goes to purchase equipment for the hospital for the benefit of the patients.

The fees for the Civic Centre are – Sunday setting up \$30, Monday fashion parade \$198, total \$228.

Our Auxiliary would be grateful if you would consider waiving the fees for the hire of the Civic Centre.

Yours sincerely,

Marie Bolster Secretary.